THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, AUGUST 21, 2021
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, AUGUST 23, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE
The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014

City Council will consider a report from the City Clerk at the City Council meeting on Monday,
August 30, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall, recommending:

That amendments be made to The Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014 to:

1. permit remote participation in a meeting with 24 hours’ notice or less at the City
Clerk’s discretion;

2. allow remote attendance at Standing Policy Committees and Public Hearings;

3. require remote attendees to be visible on video, except as permitted by the
Chair or City Clerk;

4. include remote attendees in quorum; and

5. restrict meetings from being chaired by a remote attendee, except when

the meeting is fully electronic.

The Cities Act, subsection 55.1(4), requires that City Council give Public Notice before amending
its Procedures and Committees Bylaw, 2014.
For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240




